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From: Keith Walls <klwalls@spamarrest.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 23, 2010 12:22 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary,
RE: RIN 3038-AC61

I’m writing in response to your consideration of modifying the leverage that applies to retail FOREX
accounts.

| don’t feel that any modifications are necessary. I’'m perfectly comfortable trading the current leverage
ratios and the leverage risk is always accounted for in my trading methods. If the leverage is changed |
believe it would have more of an adverse impact on my trading as opposed to providing me with any
benefits.

Thank you for your kind attention to this.

Best regards,

Keith Walls
FOREX trader

E-mail:klwalls@roadrunner.com



